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Agenda Item 11            
 
Update on Breaches of Planning Obligations  
 
Since the publication of the main agenda the County Council has advised, in respect of the 
Former Randles Ltd, planning application - 12/00701/FUL, that they will not be pursuing the 

payment of the financial contribution of £36,017 (index linked) towards the Newcastle (urban) 
Transport and Development Strategy (NTADS).  
 
The County Council have emphasised that the decision should not be taken as setting a 
precedent.  
 

 


